
          April 26, 2011 

 

 

 

 

Dear Members of the North Accommodation Review Committee, 

 

During the April 14, 2011 meeting of the Glen Brae Middle School Council, we 

were informed of the recommendation that a French Immersion program be 

introduced at Glendale High School in 2012.   

 

As parents of children who will be directly impacted by this change, we have 

significant concerns.  Our primary concern is that there will be inadequate 

French Immersion enrolment at Glendale to sustain a high quality program.   

 

To consider these issues, we are requesting data relating to historical student 

enrolment and student enrolment projections for French Immersion in all 

schools in the Hamilton Wentworth School District.  The three data sets we 

would like are: 

 

1. French Immersion Projected Enrolment (2011 – 2021) for all French 

Immersion Schools  

2. French Immersion Enrolment, SK – 12 (2006 -2011) for all French 

Immersion Schools 

3. French Immersion Enrolment at Sherwood (5 years, up to and including 

the year it closed) 

 

Thank you for your help.   

 

Terri-Jo Taylor, Tonya Golini, Dianne Levnaic, Virginia Paul, BJ Kay, Heather 

Drake, Carla Patriquin, Lydia Goshgarian, Kim Arnott, and Mimi Fox of the Glen 

Brae Middle School Council 

   


